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The Tinley Park Public Works Department is repairing stone coping at the 
80th Avenue Metra train station. Cachey Construction will be making repairs 
from 8:30 a.m. to 3:30 p.m. daily from March 13 to 27. 
 
Various areas will be blocked off for safety reasons. Detour routes are posted 
in the area, and there are ample ways to enter and exit the train station. 
 
For more information, please call Public Works at (708) 444-5500 or email 
tppw@tinleypark.org. 


